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TECHNICAL CYANAZINE (BLADEX(R) HERBICIDE)

FOR USE IN MANUFACTURING AGRICULTURAL HERBICIDE PRODUCTS

REGISTRATION NUMBER 18489

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: CYANAZINE 95.0%

DANGER         POISON

DuPont Canada Inc.
Agricultural Products
Box 2300, Streetsville
Mississauga, Ontario

L5M 2J4
1-800-657-3925

NET CONTENTS:

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

To be used only in the manufacture of a herbicide which is
registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT. Read Technical
Bulletin for formulation details.

CAUTIONS

Harmful or fatal if swallowed. Avoid prolonged contact with the
skin. Avoid inhalation of dust during grinding operations. Wash
thoroughly with soap and water after handling and before eating,
drinking or smoking. Avoid contact with water, food or feed.

FIRST AID

In case of contact with skin or eyes, flush with plenty of water;
for eyes, get medical attention or contact a poison control
centre.
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If swallowed, induce vomiting and get medical attention or
contact a poison control centre.

DISPOSAL AND DECONTAMINATION

Bags should be emptied into processing equipment by shaking and
tapping both sides and bottom to loosen clinging particles.

Canadian formulators of this technical should dispose of unwanted
active and containers in accordance with municipal or provincial
regulations. For additional details and clean-up of spills,
contact the Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

If spilled, recover all possible product and use if not
contaminated. Recover remainder and dispose of as indicated
above. Paved surfaces may be washed with soap and water after
product recovery. For technical advice, call (302) 992-6117.

STORAGE

Store in a dry place. Do not store near food or feed. Do not
contaminate water.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label. It is an offence under the PEST CONTROL
PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label, and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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